Mdrtin Julie Mikulas
MOrlettG Regional Land Manager

October 30, 2024

Mr. Patrick Lennberg

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Technical Revision to M-2009-082
Dear Mr. Lennberg:
As a follow-up to the last inspection, it was requested that we submit a technical revision for the following:

a) Clarify the current approved mine plan to reflect existing and proposed activities with the plugging
and abandonment of the oil wells and the removal of the oil and gas pads.

b) Submit revised Mining and Reclamation Plan maps and revised narrative Exhibit D and E. We are
still working on what the final reclamation will look like with the additional wash fines that will be
generated from the adjacent permit M-2022-042.

c) Update Exhibit L to reflect the altered reclamation plan. This is not included. Assuming your
recent financial warranty calculations and increase cover this.

Please give me a call (970-407-3631), if additional information is needed.

Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



